
  

12/23/2018 English Announcement 

1.*We welcome everyone at this Church Gathering, especially those that are new. We pray that 
you will experience the hope, faith & love of Jesus Christ. Communication Cards can be 
dropped in the offering bag or in the back corner of the MPR on the way out in the silver box. 

2. Church will not serve lunch today and 12/30 due to Christmas and New Year's Holiday. 
3. Due to the Christmas holiday the corporate Prayer meeting will be canceled on 12/26.   
4.Daytime Badminton will resume on Thursday mornings, 10:30 AM to noon in the 

multipurpose room (MPR), starting on 11/29, Please join us and don't forget to bring your own 
rackets and birdies. For questions, email CJ at cjchiang@bellsouth.net. 

5. Donation to the Winnie Lin Memorial Fund will be accepted through Dec 31, 2018.  
  

Youth Announcement 
1.December and Early January Youth Ministry Schedule  

   December 26 - No Wednesday Youth Prayer - Because of the Christmas holiday  

   December 28 - No Friday Youth Group - Because of the Christmas holiday 

   January 2 - Wednesday Youth Prayer - 7:30-8:30 p.m. 

   January 4 - Friday Youth Group - 7:30-8:30 p.m. 

   January 5 - Youth and Family Ice Skating - 8:15-10:15 p.m. 

2.2019 M-Fuge Youth Mission Trip - July 22-27 - Greenville, SC 

   In order to secure a spot on this mission trip, students will need to submit their registration 

application, RCCC Waiver Form, and a $60 non-refundable deposit check by Sunday, January 

27.  Checks need to be made payable to RCCC.  Camp fee is $309. 

3.Youth and Family Ice Skating - Saturday, January 5 - 8:15-10:15 p.m. 

   Place:  Cary Ice House - Buck Jones Road 

   Cost per person:  Age 6-12:  $7.50; Age 13 and older:  $8.50 

  (Plus an additional $3 for skate rental regardless of age.) 

4.Join the Advent Conspiracy  

   During the season of Advent from December 2-December 24, you are encouraged to Worship 

Jesus Passionately, Spend Less on Yourself, Give More of Yourself and All that the Lord has 

Blessed You with, and to Love Everyone in the same way the Lord Jesus loves us.  For more 

info, visit www.adventconspiracy.org 
  

Children Announcement 

1.2018 AWANA finished on 12/14. 2019 AWANA will restart on 1/11/2019. Registration is still 

open. Please ask Eva Cheng for details. Also, ask our brothers and sisters to pray for the new 

year of AWANA ministry. 

  

Upcoming Sermons 

                              12/30                                                 Pastor Gary 

 



 

 

  


